Newsletter from the Camillian Children’s Home
August 2013

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a new newsletter from the Camillian Children’s Home for August
2013. All the children here were very happy to welcome many groups of kind people who brought
many useful items and organized many fun acftivities for us in August. We were enjoyed doing all
activities with them this month.
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On the 1°" of August, there was a group of kind people from Rayong: P'Rut, P'Cat, P'Bee and
P'Pat, who came to donate stationery for our children at the Camillian Social Center Rayong. We
would like to give them our sincere thanks for their kindness.
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On the 3™ of August, it was the birthday of Ms. Nat-anong Wongkamchan or Noon. She came
with her friend Mr. Tossaporn or Bass to offer many snacks and consumer goods for our children at
the Camillian Social Centfer Rayong. Af the same time, her friends consisting of Mr. Nattaphon
Ketjae, Mr. Prissadee Uthaithit, Mrs. Watcharaporn Showmai, Ms. Nanthiya Danlatkaew, Mrs.
Suwannee Choeyklin, Ms.Patfamanan Phutkrajang, Ms.Nattaphat Preephattaraphong, Ms. Sirilak
Boonsom, Mrs Yaowares & Mr. Samran Seesod, Mrs. Wiman OQodsab and Mr. Prasong, accompanied
with Ms. Noon donatfing many consumer goods as well. We would like fo give them our sincere thanks
for their kindness.



At the lunch time, Ms. Parisa Kanokwafcharachote came together with her family and friends
to offer lunch for all the members of Camillian Social Cenfter Rayong on the occasion of her
birthday. We would like to give them our sincere thanks for their kindness.
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On the 4th of August, Ms. Namphung and her family came to offer a special lunch of fried
rice, sausage and fried chicken. We would like to give them back our sincere thanks for their
kindness.

On the afternoon, the students and teachers of Watpapradoo School came to organize fun
activities for our children and donated money fo support the activities of Camillian Social Center
Rayong. Thanks a lot and God bless you all.
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On the 6™ of August a group of entrepreneurs from the Ladprao district of Bangkok came to
visit the Camillian Social Center Rayong.
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On the 8™ of August, the teachers of St. Joseph School Rayong came as representatives to the
Camillian Social Center Rayong fo donate 6 bags of Rice and many diapers for the members of
Camillian Social Center Rayong. We would like fo send our sincere thanks fo the Superior of the
school, feachers and all stfudents of St. Joseph School Rayong for their kindness.
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On the 9™ of August in the morning, Mrs. Naraporn Harnmont came with her family and staffs
of U-Service Co., Ltd. fo donate many consumer goods for the members of The Camillian Social
Center Rayong on the occasion of her birthday. We would like to give them our sincere thanks for
their kindness and wishing Mrs. Naraporn a happy and healthy life.

In the afternoon, teachers of Maryvit Bovin, Chonburi came tfo donafte many consumer goods
for the members of The Camillian Social Center Rayong. We would like to give them our sincere
thanks for their kindness.

In the evening, the staffs of the Product Development Department of Ford Motor Company
(Thailand) Limited came to donate money to support education of our children of the Camillian
Social Center Rayong and at the same fime, they donated many consumer goods as well. We would
like to give them our sincere thanks for their kindness.
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On the 10™ of August, Ms. Sai and her friends came to donate many snacks and ice-cream for
the members of The Camillian Social Center Rayong. Thank you for your kindness and God bless you.

After lunch, the group from the "Bridge of Hope Thailand Charity” who are going back fo the
U.S.A., accompanied our children too Saikaew beach, Sattahip.

TN 10 3awan 2556 nanunAnyinianiay Wilnuaunay uagiiow) lanidgionmsnansiulitu
6N wagaNgngudy Snvsdailoaninuaraundnuininonlidnaig winisgalinszidnargwsnnyinu 9o
gaunnluaNNlafzoving

URI1UIINAINIU NAN the Bridge of Hope Thailand Charity 9£lAunINNaUUILmMARUITTOINGN
amgnngnlauwiding gudadaidouw ledua wwined szvasllifivmziaiimaninvund dadiu



On the 11" of August, there were three kind people from PTT Maintenance and Engineering
Co., Ltd. lead by Ms. Nanthana Ruengrit came to donate money and many consumer goods. We
would like to give them our sincere thanks for their kindness.
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On 12™ of the August, it was the Mother's Day in Thailand. At the Camillian Social Center
Rayong, we organized a ceremony for Mother's Day for our children, so they could express their love
for their lost mothers.
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On the 13th of August Mr. Wissanu Kosem and his family came to donate many consumers’
goods for the members of the Camillian Social Center Rayong. Thank you for your kindness and god
bless you.
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On the 18fth of August, Ms. Neeranuch Inleang or Ms. A and her family came to offer a special
lunch for the member of The Camillian Social Center Rayong on the occasion of her birthday. May
god bless you and your family.

On the afternoon, there was a group of kind people who organized a money raising
charitable event which was a 2 Marathon, that was ran by Mr. Paul Patfterson. His wife llene
Patterson help by organizing the event. They came to the Camillian Social Center Rayong fo donate
the money, which they got from the 2 Marathon in Pattaya, in amount of 257,000 THB fo support
the activities of caring the orphaned children living with HIV/AIDS. We would like fo give them our
sincere thanks for their kindness.
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On the 19 of August, Rev. Fr. Joseph Phan Anh Dung and Rev. Fr. Peter Nguyen Huu Biet, two
new Camillian priests, who were recently ordained on August 17, came to celebrate their first Holy
Eucharistic Celebration (Mass) at The Camillian Social Cenfer Rayong. We were very happy fo have
them among us.

At dinner time, the Camillian Social Center Rayong organized a birthday party for the
children who had ftheir birthday in August. We organized special birthday for Rev. Fr. Joachim
Nguyen Van Thanh as well. We hope all of them will be happy and healthy.
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On the 22"% of August, the evening time, there were many students from various schools who
came to the Camp of Lenten Charism Campaign at the Camillian Social Center Rayong fo visit the
HIV patients. This visit helps these students in getting the Charism of Lenten in fime for the next year
to help the peoplein need.
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On the 25™ of August, the ex-student of Rayong Technology College lead by Mr. Supphachai
Sriboonjit came to donate many consumer goods for the members of The Camillian Social Center
Rayong. We would like to give them our sincere thanks for their kindness.

Forour lunch, there was a group of kind people from Rayong Province lead by Mrs. Watcharee
and her family coming fo offer a lunch for the members of The Camillian Social Center Rayong on
the occasion of her birthday. At the same time, Mr. Waridkit Wiwatchanok brought the dessert for the
members of CSC Rayong as well. We would like to give them our sincere thanks for their kindness.

In the afternoon, the students of Ratchanakarin Rajabhat University came to organize the
fun activity for the children of The Camillian Social Center Rayong and donated many consumer
goods. We would like to give them our sincere thanks for their kindness.
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) CAMILLIAN SOCIAL CENTER RAYONG

On the 28th of August, there was a group of kind people who came from The SCG Groups, to
donafte many consumer goods for the members of the Camillian Social Center Rayong. We would like
to give them our sincere thanks for their kindness.
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On the 29™ of August, there was a group of kind people from Rayong province coming fo
offer a special dinner for the children of The Camillian Social Center Rayong. This group consisted of
Ms. Wanida Ismael, Mr. Pairot Duangpanta, Ms. Sawitri Oonto, Ms. Rattana Pasomnak and Ms. Emmy.
We would like to give them our sincere thanks for their kindness.
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On the 31st of August, Mr. Suthin & Mr. Sombot and his friends came to donate many
consumer goods and snack for the member of The Camillian Social Center Rayong. Thank you very
much.

After that the students from Rayongwittayakhom came fto organize the fun activities for our
children and they gave the special lunch for the member of The Camillian Social Cenfer Rayong.
Thank you for your kindness.

On the affernoon, Ms.Noi Duanghathai Burapharat and Ms. Nok and their friends came to
offer a light meal for our children of The CSC Rayong on the occasion of her birthday. We would like
to give them our sincere thanks for their kindness.
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Camillian Social Center Rayong
1/ 1 SoiKiri, Huae Pong, Rayong 21150
Tel: 038 - 685480 Fax:038 - 687480

E-mail: cscrayon@loxinfo.co.th



